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Comments: I frequently use Windy Gap and Oakey mountain OHV as well as Tibbs, Tatum Lead and Milma

Creek ATV in the Chattahoochee National Forest. I am very concerned that closing or limiting access to these

areas will limit my ability to enjoy healthy, active recreation my friends and family. I typically spend $100-150 at

local businesses when I use the trails.

 

I would be willing to talk with the Forest Service about how we can work together to improve trail conditions,

sustainability and enjoyment for users

Any closures of OHV areas on the Chattahoochee National Forest should be offset with the establishment of new

OHV areas on the forest offering similar opportunities and area for OHV recreation. I believe that adding

sustainable single-track motorized trails would significantly improve my recreation experience. 

 

Finally, I respectfully ask that fair consideration be given to maintaining current areas and opening more access

to OHV users in line with strategies of other National Forest management districts who foster enhanced OHV

access for attracting tourism revenue and education such as they do in Colorado, Utah, Arizona and Nevada.

 


